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To All,

So far I have drafted two FAQ's with answers in anticipation of student inquiries following the email sent today regarding
students with outstanding balances.  I asked Bev and Brian G. to add more if they can think of any and I extend that to
you as well.  Also, feel free to comment on the answers given if you believe they can be improved!


FAQ 1: Is this free money?

Yes!  Grace is passing along funds received as part of the HEERF program with the objective of clearing the barrier of an
outstanding balance that is preventing you from continuing your education.

FAQ 2: Will I have to pay for my fall classes?

Yes.  However, you can choose to use a portion of the HEERF funds to help pay for your fall 2021 classes.
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